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Please do not pass this bill. Oregon already agreed to permanently switch to daylight 

savings time, not standard time. On occasion, my job requires that I work and 

accommodate east coast time and making Oregon four hours behind the east coast 

is unreasonable. Moreover, having darker nights during the summertime is 

depressing. Do not switch to standard when Oregon already agreed to daylight 

savings. 


